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          29th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Skiing Lessons  

We have been able to arrange skiing lessons for pupils aged 7+ at Wherstead Ski Slope 
between 4pm – 5.30pm on Thursdays 2nd , 9th , 16th and 23rd November. All abilities welcome 
– beginners and improvers.  

The cost for all 4 lessons will be £50; however, in order for the lessons to be more affordable 
we are going to subsidize the cost from the PE/Sports premium. We are able to pay a fifth of 
the costs and would therefore require a contribution of £40 from yourselves, which will cover 
the total cost of all of the lessons including hiring of skis. We would require payment of the 
balance in total before the lessons commence. If you have any financial concerns regarding 
payment, please do not hesitate in speaking in confidence to the office staff who will make an 
appointment for you to speak with a member of the Senior Management Team.  

Parents need to be able to collect their child/ren from school as usual and transport them to 
the ski slope (or arrange for some kind of car share between parents so that pupils can get to 
the ski slope). It is not necessary for parents to stay for the whole session, but you are more 
than welcome to stay and watch, if you should like. 

Please could you complete the permission slip below if you would like your child to take part 
in these lessons and return it to school with payment by Monday 9th October in order to 
confirm numbers with the instructors.  

If you have any questions regarding the lessons, please do not hesitate to speak with me.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

RBirch 

Mrs. R. Birch 
Teacher of P.E 
 

 



 

Skiing lessons 
 
 

I would like my child/ren ……………………………………………………………………………. to 
take part in skiing lessons starting on Thursday 2nd November. 
 
I am aware that I need to arrange to transport my child to the ski slope and collect them from 
there at 5.30pm. 
 
I enclose £40 payment, per child, for the lessons.  
 
Signed Parent/Carer ……………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Print name ………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 


